From: Sokolowski, Rosana

Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2009 10:55 AM

To: Pomianek, Kris

Subject: FERC Concurrence Received: Rocky Reach No. 2145: Article 406 - Request to
Approve Reimbursement of Upgraded Irrigation Costs re Orondo Park (July 7,
2009)

Good news....

Today, | received a call from John Cofrancesco, FERC’s Environmental Protection Specialist. He concurred
with Chelan PUD’s request to approve reimbursement of construction costs of an upgraded “like”
irrigation system at Orondo Park to the Port of Douglas.

Thanks,

Rosana

From: Sokolowski, Rosana

Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2009 3:10 PM

To: 'Brian Romanek'

Cc: Pomianek, Kris

Subject: Rocky Reach No. 2145: Article 406 - Request to Approve Reimbursement of Upgraded
Irrigation Costs re Orondo Park (July 7, 2009)

Hello, Brian

On July 7, 2009, we filed a request to the Commission for approval to reimburse the Port of Douglas
County (Port) for upgrading the irrigation system at the Orondo Park (Rocky Reach Project No. 2145).
The Director of the Port is asking us if they can expect to receive these funds to include in its budget for
2009.

If possible, please let us know when you may anticipate a decision. If you require additional information
or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Kris Pomianek (509)661-4186 or me.

Thank you for your help regarding this matter.

Rosana Sokolowski

Licensing & Compliance Coordinator
Chelan PUD

(509)661-4175
rosana.sokolowski@chelanpud.org




